1. Home

Northern Station Newsletter - December 8, 2017

By Northern Station December 08, 2017 | 3:07 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

The holiday season is upon us, and Northern Station Officers are out on the streets doing their best to keep our community safe. There has been a nationwide increase in thefts of packages delivered by USPS, FedEx, UPS, Amazon, etc. Follow these tips to help reduce this trend. Have deliveries delivered to your workplace. Require a delivery signature. Reroute or reschedule deliveries to when someone is home. Amazon offers a "Amazon Locker" service where your packages can be delivered to a secure locker at a nearby convenience store.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Addresses Safety for Pride Weekend 24-068

June 27, 2024 | 6:44 PM

Events

Featured

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests Armed Robbery Suspects 24-067

June 25, 2024 | 9:10 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Investigates Homicide in the Ingleside District 24-065

June 20, 2024 | 5:34 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Makes 57 Arrests in Tenderloin Fugitive Recovery Enforcement Operation 24-064

June 17, 2024 | 4:26 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release